Facilitating Coordination in Agricultural Education

Jess Smithers, District III Field Advisor
December 2005 Report

On-Site Assistance – 2 
	Midwest Central High School
	Spoon River College

	
	


Workshops/In-services/Presentations – 1   Participants – 5
· Spoon River College Career Night
Meetings/Conferences/Conventions –  7
· FCAE Conference Call

· Met with CAERT (Dan Pentony and Joe Webel) to discuss revisions to the Central Core and Horticulture CD’s

· MAGIC Kit Revision Conference Call

· FCAE Staff Meeting – District IV FCAE Office, Monticello
· District III/IV Agricultural Literacy Coordinator’s Meeting - Sangamon Co. Farm Bureau, Springfield

· Illinois Association of Community College Agriculture Instructor’s Board Meeting

· MAGIC Kit Revision conference call 

Other Activities

· Activities related to the revisions to the Central Core and Horticulture CD’s.

· Developed excel documents for Heather Miller and Dan Pentony on ag teacher contact information.

· Developed an agenda for the District III/IV Ag Lit Coordinator meeting.

· Developed a summary for the National Ag Ed Inservice Math Presentation.

· Reviewed items in preparation for the FCAE staff meeting.

· Developed information packets for section winter IAVAT meetings.

· Sent reminders to community colleges about the job survey.

· Updated the teacher candidate/vacancy pages on the agriculturaleducation.org website.

· Developed and posted listserv messages.

· Cleaned out old files from filing system and filed documents.

· Email correspondence with various individuals in agricultural education.

· Completed monthly reports and weekly activity log sheets.

· 1 Vacation Day

Miles Traveled - 417
Commentary

There are many good things going on in Illinois Agriculture Education.  The new online SAE recordkeeping system is outstanding and should prove to be an excellent teaching tool that teachers will love to utilize.  The new BSAA textbook has arrived and looks great.  I anticipate that when teachers see the quality of the book they will be excited about using it extensively in their classrooms.












